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L 103 Sch 14».&

Date: 27.2.2025
Respected parents,

This is to inform you that in observance of the Holy Month of Ramadan, the
school will remain closed from Sunday, 2nd March to Sunday, 6th April 2025. The
school will reopen on Monday, 7th April 2025.

Students are requested to utilize this time to complete their Ramadan holiday
homework and embrace the spirit of Ramadan with sincerity and devotion.

We wish you and your family a blessed and peaceful Ramadan.

Thanks for your kind cooperation.

Regards




